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Global	outreach	charter	academy

GOCA	will	undergo	significant	changes	as	it	transitions	into	Global	Leadership	Academy	(GLA),	with	each	school	maintaining	its	unique	identity	while	focusing	on	global	leadership	development.	GOCA	K8	will	become	GLA	Discovery,	retaining	Russian	and	Spanish	language	programs,	while	enhancing	science,	technology,	and	leadership	coursework.
GOCA	HS	will	become	GLA	High	School,	preparing	students	for	college	and	community	impact	through	entrepreneurship,	arts,	and	leadership	courses.	GOCA	Intercoastal	will	remain	a	high-quality	academic	institution	with	language,	arts,	and	character	development	offerings.	GOCA	Arts	will	introduce	arts	integration	and	stand-alone	arts	courses.
The	administration	encourages	feedback	from	parents	and	promises	to	address	concerns.	As	we	look	to	expand	our	global	footprint,	The	Global	Academy	of	South	Carolina	is	experiencing	a	surge	in	demand	from	prospective	students,	with	many	already	on	our	waiting	list.	Our	commitment	to	delivering	a	unique	educational	model	and	serving	the
needs	of	underprivileged	children,	including	those	from	low-income	families	and	immigrant	communities,	has	earned	us	widespread	recognition	and	respect	from	parents,	educators,	and	entrepreneurs	alike.	With	our	focus	on	providing	high-quality	education,	we're	grateful	for	the	chance	to	make	a	meaningful	impact	on	the	next	generation	alongside
school	staff,	parents,	experts,	partners,	and	sponsors.	By	working	together,	we	can	achieve	great	things	that	benefit	American	society	as	a	whole.	Please	note	that	application	submissions	are	due	by	February	1st,	2025,	with	lottery	dates	set	for	February	1st	and	15th	of	the	same	year.	All	students,	regardless	of	race,	color,	national	origin,	religion,	or
gender,	are	welcome	to	apply.	For	more	information	on	enrollment	updates,	please	contact	our	main	office.


